
(NCS).
Relying on a public-private partnership of government, private
industry, and community organizations, the NCSis a national response
to the need for new knowledge in the area of childrenÕs health.3

The potential impact of such a study is sweeping with major
treatment and practice implications, access to comprehensive
data for further research, and opportunities for significant influence
on public policy-making. The prospective economic savings are
likewise substantial. In a much less quantifiable way, the NCSwill
enable a greater number of children to realize their individual
potential by helping them ghe prospective economic savings are





Community partners are a vital component of the
NCS implementation providing valuable staff and
expertise. These partners include University Hospitals
and University Hospitals Case Medical Center,
MetroHealth System, the Cleveland Clinic Hospital
System, Cuyahoga County Board of Health, Cuyahoga
County Invest in Children, EMH Regional Medical
Center, Lorain County General Health District, Elyria
City Health District, and the Public Services Institute of
Lorain County Community College, making this study
truly a community project.

Part of the responsibility of the CWRU Study Center is
to facilitate the process of adding local adjunct studies
to the National ChildrenÕs Study. These studies would
add measures/assessments to obtain additional

important information to the study, either for the local
populations or on a grander, more multi-site scale.
These studies cannot however add a significant bur-
den to the study participants and must be independ-
ently funded after being vetted on both a local and
national level. The process for adding adjunct studies
is not yet finalized, but will be soon, so it is important
for researchers to familiarize themselves as much as
possible with the study and consider possible adjunct
studies and sources of funding in order to be able to
turn around an initial application quickly when the
process is opened. For further information about the
NCS and the application process, please contact
Sarah Fulton at sarah.fulton@case.edu.

schubert center for child studies| policy brief 19

F
O

C
U

S
 O

N
 R

E
S

E
A

R
C

H
 A

T
 C

A
S

E
 W

E
S

T
E

R
N

 R
E

S
E

R
V

E
 U

N
IV

E
R

S
IT

Y




